
 

Dear ISQ community, 

The past 3 months have gone by quickly! There has been many learning milestones and it has been a 
blessing connecting with many of you. For me, some of the highlights so far is being able to visit the 
learning spaces around the school and observing the engagement and participation of our students 
both within the academic and co-curricular areas. 

I continually enjoy the warm reception from our ISQ community, listening to their stories and receiving 
encouragement and support. ISQ is such an amazing, multifaceted environment and with every 
conversation with teachers and students, administrative staff and leadership teams, I constantly grow 
in understanding of ISQ and how everyone positively contributes to our school.  

As I’ve continued to learn, I wanted to take this opportunity to share with our ISQ community about 
the 4 main domains that we as a school are looking at as we move forward into the future. These 4 
domains are looked at through the lens of “Continuance, Improvement, Innovation and Change” 

1. Teaching and Learning  
2. Engaging with Students and the Community  
3. Developing Staff 
4. Management of the School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a school, we look through this lens to inspire and ensure ISQ is constantly innovating to prepare a 
mobile, international community. This process will lead to various discoveries, adjustments, shifts, and 
additions. One example is our process of looking for a permanent school site. We as a school are 
comfortable where we are, however, the site does have limitations such as having no gymnasium. We 
recently had positive meetings with government officials who have expressed their long-term support 
of our school into the future. Our community will be kept up to date as concrete developments occur. 



 

We as a leadership team and school value your continued support as we partner together in investing 
into the lives of our students and children. It is a privilege and honour to be the Head of School at ISQ 
and I look forward to continuing to serve our learning community. 

 

Ben Yap 

 
ISQ Head of School 

 


